
8274-8286 Islington Avenue, Woodbridge Heritage Impact Assessment 

Addendum re: Retained Elements of  8274 Islington Avenue.   

Since my Heritage Impact Assessment 
was written, the vendors, Vaughan 
Baptist Church, have decided to retain 
the front doors and transom of the old 
church building for re-use at their new 
home.  As a result, Section 8 of the HIA 
is revised as follows: 

8. Proposed Commemorative Elements

The owner proposes to retain to retain a quantity of the bricks from the Church for re-use as low 
landscaping walls.  According to local history and lore, the bricks are survivors of the original 
1867 Church. Details as to locations of this commemorative installation will be determined by 
discussions with Heritage Staff.  
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